Levesque, Jennifer

From: DIANA ODOM GUNN

Sent: Monday, March 01, 2021 11:39 AM
To: cityclerk

Subject: Council comment, item 1.4

ltem 1.4 ADUs

My name is Diana Odom Gunn and | am representing the Merced Downtown Neighborhood Association (DNA).

We support the expansion of ADUs in our neighborhoods. We recognize our affordable housing crisis and want to
participate in solutions. However, we also recognize that increased population density is associated with increased
problems for our neighborhoods. We hope that the City will dedicate resources to manage these problems. We will
need increases in code enforcement, traffic management, and attention to public safety in general. We anticipate that
our current parking deficit may become a critical concern. We hope that the City might consider permitted parking for
residents of downtown neighborhoods, along 21st Street in particular.

Thank you for your consideration.
Diana Odom Gunn

personal cell phone:
personal email:

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]





